
Assist clients find ideal office (private office
or co-working) or lab spaces in Kendall
Square-Cambridge area as well as outside
locations in the State of Massachusetts. 

Organize workshops, off-site events and
larger networking events tailored to meet
company objectives. Our clients include both
start-ups as well as large organizations.

Custom and cost-effective design services
including logos, flyers, websites, company
brochures, name cards and more.

Office Space

Meeting and Event Planning

Identify academic research groups,
entrepreneurs, early and mid-stage companies
engaged in selected innovation areas. 

Technology Scouting

This is a custom service, and not offered to all
clients. In select cases, we work closely with
founders and CEOs to facilitate their engagement
with the investor community in Boston.

Fundraising

Graphic/Website design

Cost-effective staffing solutions for early-
stage businesses, covering all organizational
needs. We have a special focus on AI-ML
engineers!

Hiring and Talent Acquisition

Accounting and bookkeeping services through
highly vetted and trusted partners to support
early-stage startups' growth while keeping their
finances in check.

Book keeping Services

2025 TECHNOLOGY INNOVATION STUDIO: TINS

New to Boston? We offer curated ecosystem
engagement services, depending on sectors of
interest - with academia, industry, the startup
ecosystem, as well as other stakeholders

Ecosystem Engagement

HELP DESK

TINS team specializes in IP licensing and
offers expertise in business case development,
company formation/structuring, and venture
creation based on technology and business
models.

IP management
TINS provide financial modeling services to help
businesses with budgeting, forecasting, and
decision-making. Our experts provide clear
insights, accurate projections, and support for
strategic planning.

Financial Modeling


